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Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: I-5 Improvement Project from San Diego County Line to Avenida Pico 
	Lead Agency: Caltrans District 12
	Contact Name: Smita Deshpande
	Email: smita.deshpande@dot.ca.gov
	Phone Number: (657) 328-6151
	Project Location: San Clemente, Orange County & Unincorporated San Diego County
	Project Description: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in cooperation with the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA) proposes improvements to increase person and vehicle throughput along Interstate 5 (I-5) between the San Diego County Line (11-SD-5, PM 71.0) and the I-5/Avenida Pico Interchange (12-ORA-5, PM 3.4) in the city of San Clemente and unincorporated San Diego County. The Proposed Project would add a high-occupancy vehicle (HOV) lane in both directions along this 3.5 mile (mi) stretch of I-5. This Proposed Project would also reestablish existing auxiliary lanes, widen existing undercrossings, and replace two existing overcrossings to accommodate the proposed HOV lanes. This I-5 corridor improvement project is intended to increase vehicle occupancy and vehicle throughput, improve mobility and trip reliability, provide inter-county and regional system connectivity, provide improvements to accommodate projected regional growth, incorporate environmentally sustainable design elements by developing efficient transportation improvements, and improve multimodal efficiency and provide advanced technology to meet the current and future transportation demands. 
	Project's Effects: Impact areas to be addressed in the Draft Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Assessment (EIR/EA) being prepared for this project will include, but may not be limited to, traffic, land use, regional growth, land acquisition, displacements and relocations, cultural resources, recreational resources, air quality, biological resources, noise and vibration, and environmental justice. Measures to avoid, minimize, and mitigate all adverse impacts will be identified and evaluated in the Draft EIR/EA.
	Areas of Controversy: The project is currently in its NOP public scoping period. During this time, feedback from stakeholder agencies and the public will be gathered regarding any potential areas of controversy that might be associated with the project. These areas of controversy, if any, will be adequately addressed and formally addressed in the project's Draft EIR/EA once it is prepared.
	List of Agencies: California Transportation Commission


